Dear Carnmarth South Deanery Churches,

We are writing to extend a warm invitation to a United Deanery Service
marking the retirement of Rev. Geoffrey Bennett. This special service will
be held at King Charles the Martyr Parish Church on Sunday, 6th April at
11:00 am.

Rev. Bennett has served in our Deanery for over 26 years, and this service
will be a wonderful opportunity to express our gratitude for his dedicated
ministry and to wish him well in his retirement.

Following the service, we will share a finger buffet in the King Charles
Parish Hall. We kindly request that you bring a plate of food to share.
Please ensure that all ingredients are clearly labelled.

If you would like to contribute towards a retirement gift for Rev. Bennett,

donations can be made to:

P.C.C of the Parish of K.C.M
Sort code: 40-21-02
Account number: 91160338

To help us plan for the lunch, it would be great if you could provide an
estimated number of attendees from your church. Please RSVP to Budock

Church on budock.churchegmail.com or 01326 378065
This service is open to all who wish to join us in celebrating Rev. Bennett's

ministry.

We look forward to welcoming you on Sunday, 6th April.

Rev Geoff Davis 0




